
From: gillian456x@tiscali.co.uk [mailto:gillian456x@tiscali.co.uk] 
Sent: 02 November 2008 20:39 
To: George, John F. (Councillor) 
Subject:  
 
Dear mr George 
I am writing to ask you to speak to the head of child services. A notice was fastened on 
the gate of Fender primary school stating that arrowe hill is closing. As a working parent I 
did not collect my child from arrowe hill and therefore this is the first information I have 
received about it. I think Mr Cooper should have written to parents to explain what is 
happening and how as a parent I can appeal please can you find out what I can do about 
this.  
 gillian Hargreaves 
 
 



 


